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Stephanie Olewski

To: Sandy Kitchen
Subject: RE: Ammendment to bylaw 72-2001

-------- Original message -------- 
From: Peter Slingerland   
Date: 2018-07-26 4:12 PM (GMT-05:00)  
To: Nelson Santos <nsantos@kingsville.ca>  
Subject: Ammendment to bylaw 72-2001  
  
I would like to take this oportunity to encourage the council to ammend bylaw 72-2001 in order to allow 
residential open air burns.  
  
Our neighbouring munincipalities have variances of this bylaw. All, with the exception of The City of Windsor, 
allow a small open air burn within their residences. 
  
Please accept the following as examples of how other municipalities are handling their burn bylaws. 
  
The Town of Amherstburg requires $25 permit fee seasonally with a site inspection. 
  
The Town of Essex allows campfires and do not require a permit, provided they fall within the limits set out in 
their by-law. 
  
Lakeshore requires no permissions if rules are followed for all categories. 
  
Lasalle allows recreational fires within the confines of their bylaw. 
  
The municipality of Leamington requires a $20 annual fee with an initial site inspection. 
  
  
Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to enjoying a crackling fire in the cool of a fall 
evening. 
  
Peter Slingerland 
  




